
28. March 1992

E U R O - L E T T E R no. 3
(CoE/CSCE letter no 13 and EC-letter no 4)

This letter is only about the CSCE-process.

B. The CSCE - CHD process

Following the information in EURO letter no. 2 I can
now add the very important piece of news:

The Norwegian foreign minister - Stoltenberg - did in
his speech at the opening mention that "another case
in point is discrimination on account of sexual
orientation", see part of his speech attached.

People from DNF-48 has had a meeting with the Nor-
wegian foreign ministry and it is their opinion that
Norway will put our proposal on the agenda if they
are supported by Sweden and Denmark.

Both RFSL and LBL has contacted the respective
foreign ministries to ensure that, but I do not think
that will be a problem to get support from Sweden and
Denmark.

I think we owe our Norwegian friend a big thank for
what they have achieved in this field.

I furthermore enclose a list a contact persons from
Kurt Krickler - but be aware that some a the people
might have changed.

COC has been in contact with the Dutch foreign
ministry and they have answered "the usual way".

You have probably all found out that a crucial "not"
was missing in EURO Letter no. 2!

The next EURO letter will be sent out just after the
parallel activity in Helsinki next weekend.

Med kærlig hilsen



Steffen Jensen


